solway

investment crour

Baarerstrasse 8
6300 Zug
Switzerland

His Excellency Michel Forst
UN Special Rapporteur on environmental defenders under the Aarhus Convention
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe

Palais des Nations, 8-14 avenue de la Paix
CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland

By email: Aarhus-EnvDefenders@un.org
Your reference: ACSR/C/2023/11 (Switzerland)

02 October 2023
Your Excellency,

We acknowledge receipt of your communication dated 21 August 2023 in respect of
allegations concerning Mr Carlos Ernesto Choc Chub and Solway’s subsidiary in Guatemala.

Solway takes these allegations very seriously and is carefully considering the factual matters
and requests set out in your letter. We appreciate the opportunity to respond to the issues
you have raised and note your request for a response by 20 October 2023. At present, we do
not anticipate that we will be able to revert by that date, but please accept this letter as an
indication of our intent to provide you with a comprehensive response as soon as practicable.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Denis Gerasev,
Head of Legal, Member of the Board



